
Social Studies – Summer Work Requirements – 2023-2024 
 
The Social Studies Department is only going to be assigning Summer Work to Advanced 
Placement United States History this year.  

All Advanced Placement U.S. History students will be sent an email inviting them to join a 
Google Classroom for AP U.S. History during the last week of school. The Google Classroom 
page will include instructions for the summer work. Students will receive and submit their 
assignments for the summer to the Google Classroom. They will not receive their textbook until 
the fall. The Google Classroom will be managed by Mr. Hill.  

Any student who enrolls in the class after 6/22/2023 or has questions should contact Mr. Hill at 
jhill@sheltonpublicschools.org 


